
-----Original Message----- 

From: Barbara Bochnovic [mailto:barbara@zwovic.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 8:14 PM 

To: Rep Witt; Gallagher Chuck; Rep Holvey 

Subject: House Bills 3123, 3482, 2589 

 

I would like to thank Rep. Holvey for introducing these three important bills this session to reduce the 

application of dangerous pesticides in Oregon. 

 

I have heard first hand from neighbors, their children, and their pets and animals have been harmed by 

the misuse of these chemicals. I encourage the House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

to move all of these three bills forward: HB 3123, HB 3482, HB 2589. 

 

It is time to make Oregon a healthier place to live for all. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Barbara Bochnovic 

215 East 36th 

Eugene, OR 97405 

 
 


